
From: Kristene Tidwell
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: Luis Damerell
Subject: RO 494 Well Search Request Form and RO 2526 and RO 190 Field Work Notifications
Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 2:21:09 PM
Attachments: Well search - RO 494.pdf

Hi Dilan-
 
I have been working on the report for the CPTs we just performed at RO 494 on Davis in San
Leandro and I realized I still need a well search for that area.  Please sign the attached form and
email it back to me so I can get that going.  Also, I wanted to let you know of our schedule for RO
2526 and RO 190:
 
RO 2526  - 3310 Park Street, Oakland.
                Scheduled for 12/26, 12/27, 12/30, 1/2, 1/3, and 1/6
 
RO 190 – 15135 Hesperian, San Leandro
                Scheduled for 12/20 (borehole clearance) and 12/23 (Borings)
 
If you have transferred these sites to anyone, please let me know and I will include them on future
correspondence.  As always, please feel free to let me know if you have any questions!
 
 
Kristene Tidwell, PG, CHG
Senior Geologist
 
875 Cotting Lane, Suite G, Vacaville, CA 95688
[T] 707-455-7290 • [F] 707-455-7295
ktidwell @ broadbentinc.com
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This communication, including attachments, is for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and
may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, any use,
copying, disclosure, or distribution or the taking of any action in reliance upon this information is strictly
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately and delete this
communication and destroy all copies.
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